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Reference #:  Project No: 3029782
 
Create Date:  Mar 23, 2018 10:28 AM
Submit Date:  Mar 23, 2018 10:51 AM
Status:  Pending Acceptance
Type:  Land Use Appeal
Contact Method:  Email Attachment

Appeal Details

 

Address:  Alaskan Way Viaduct
Decision
Elements:  Variance;
 

Interest:  
This decision will greatly impact the hotel guests sleeping in the 147 guest rooms, plus our 200
seat restaurant overlooking the current Alaskan Way Viaduct. Guest noise complaints will not only
tarnish the Four Seasons brand, but guest compensation will be significant.

Objections: We feel LOUD construction to 10pm is unacceptable, and overnight construction noise is
completely unacceptable.

 
Desired
Relief:  Please modify conditions: LOUD construction limited from 8am to 6pm. And no construction noise

whatsoever overnight.

Contacts

 

1.  Appellant
Name:  Four Seasons Hotel Seattle
Email:  michael.pedder@fourseasons.com
Phone:  (206) 749-7001
Fax:  
Address: 99 Union Street , Seattle , WA, 98101

Uploaded Material
No documents available.


